
 

Draft minutes of virtual DRRL meeting  

18/10/21 

 

In attendance: 

Suzanne Janes LDH (chair), Debbie Dowsett BJ (minutes), Ian White (BAC), Jerry Shield (WAC)Abigail 

Baker (PuR), Graham Filmer (PAC), Steve Buller (PAC), Judith Coole, Ines Braun (DD), Jo Kain (GT), 

Graeme Beckett (PoR), Mike Towner (PoR), 

Apologies: 

Dougie Scarfe (LMS), Peter Wallis (CR) and Rachel Smith-Harrison (LDH), Nichola Taylor (RMP) 

 

Races below proposed and agreed as DRRL and DCC events for 2022. 

 

 

 

 

The date for May 5 is TBC but GF advised committee was waiting for confirmed date of NDVM 

before finalising.  

IB will contact Christine Willis to discuss Stur ½ being DCC race. 

MT has asked that all race organisers let him have links to where race entries will be by 20/10/21 so 

he can include when he updates the website. 



IB asked if a meeting was needed before presentation of awards at Broadstone ¼ 1/2/22. MT 

confirmed only awards will be DCC from 2019 and he will contact all recipients. No one has been 

approached to present medals as yet.  

Website training for MT, SJ and JS offered by Emma for 11 or 18 November, with 9 or 16 November 

being second choice, SJ suggested sub-group to finalise arrangements as no need to involve whole 

committee. 

PW had suggested by email that Littledown 5 could be the 5 mile DRRL race for 2022, due to the 

date change. DD will confirm with him that the date remains 25/9/22.  

PW also suggested DRRL may wish to sponsor a perpetual trophy in memory of Dave Sanderson. It 

was agreed clubs would discuss and reconsider at the next DRRL meeting. 

Other items raised by email by PW to be added to agenda for next meeting.  

Next meeting will be virtual at 7pm 10/01/22. 

Meeting closed 19:28. 


